Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

International Bureau

E-mail: James.Ball@fcc.gov
. George.Li@fcc.gov
(202) 418-1462
(202) 418-2824 (fax)

March 2, 2006

Ref: 2006-19
Hillary Morgan (703) 607-6092 Monique Roth (202) 353-6200
Steven W. Lett (202) 647-5835 Regina Hart (202) 205-0497
Eric Werner (202) 772-0908 Louis Brenner (202) 692-4235
Edward T. Hand (202) 514-2464 Richard Famb (202) 647-0965
Josephine Scarlett (202) 482-5461 Tina Gabbrelli (202) 282-8582
Helen Domenici (202) 456-6085 Kenneth Schagrin (202) 395-5663
Dominic Pastore (202) 514-5607 Myla S. Trotter (202) 324-1730

Laura Parsky (202) 616-3928

Re: Section 214 Applications
Dear Sir or Madam:

Please review the following applications and advise us whether you have any national security,
law enforcement, foreign policy or trade concerns by C.0.B. March 22, 2006, because we are
prepared to take action on these applications. Electronic filed (e-file) applications are able to
be viewed by accessing www.fee.gov/ibfs and searching by the file number.

ITC-214-20060224-00117 (e-file)

Starlight International, Inc.’s application for authority to provide facilities-based and resale
services between the U.S. and permissible international points. Two citizens of Bolivia own 50%
each of the applicant.

ITC-214-20060227-00118 (e-file)

ILCOM Inc.’s application for authority to provide facilities-based and resale services between the
U.S. and permissible international points. Applicant is 100% owned by a citizen of South
Korea.

If we do not hear from you by C.O.B. March 22, 2006, we will assume that you do not have any
concerns with these applications.

Sincerely,

Lesvr L

George Li, Deputy Chief
Policy Division



